
 

 
 

2 October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re Extra-Curricular Activities 

 

At St Martin’s we encourage all students To Be The Best They Can Be and as part our 

mission statement we believe this can be achieved through Outstanding Personal 

Development.  

 

To that end, I would like to signpost you to vast array of Extra-Curricular activities that 

we have on offer at St Martin’s this year.  You can find a link to our Extra-Curricular 

page on the website here:  https://www.st-martins.essex.sch.uk/curriculum/extra-

curricular/   

 

Here you will find links to the activities on offer from departments, as well as additional 

activities like Homework Club.  A list of activities is also attached with this email.  

 

We have clubs running before, during and after school and would encourage your child 

to find activities that develop their interests, talents and skills.  Many of the activities 

on offer feed into the wider school curriculum, such as School Productions 

(performance and backstage) or representing the school at sport.  

 

We are grateful to the huge number of staff who give up many hours for extra-curricular 

activities and are proud of the large number of students that participate on a weekly 

basis. 

 

We encourage all students to partake in extra-curricular activities as they develop their 

interests and talents beyond the curriculum.  

 

With my very best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Day 

Deputy Headteacher 
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